
March Student Trustee Board Report 

CSLIT General Assembly:  

The February General Assembly was held on 

February 27th. Students had a chance to hear from a 

keynote speaker from Development and Peace regarding the importance of the voices of women 

in our society. Student leaders were also able to network and share leadership skills with each 

other. 

 

During the General Assembly, the Student Trustees Applications for the 2018-2020 term were 

released. CSLIT will be hosting a “Meet the Candidates Night” For all interested Student Trustee 

applicants on March 27, 2018.  

 

Presidents Council:  

On March 9, CSLIT hosted the 2018 AGM President’s Council Conference. It was an 

opportunity for Student Council members to share their best practices in their schools to fellow 

students. Students also had the opportunity to reflect and share what would be their ideal high 

schools with a TCDSB contracted school architect, participate in three different professional 

development workshops and create an important network of Student Council members from 25 

TCDSB secondary schools. 

 

To finish up the conference, the Chair and the Vice-Chair of the Board came to listen to student 

concerns. The Student Trustees are currently in the process of gathering more in-depth student 

input from Student Councils across our Board.  

 

Student Trustee Update: 

February 27 - Student Trustee Rhea Carlisle emceed the TCDSB Safe Schools Symposium.  

March 9 - Student Trustee Rhea Carlisle attended an event with ME to WE and Ontario’s 

Premier to speak about the work Student Trustees are doing.  

 

 



Upcoming CSLIT events: 

Student leaders from CSLIT will be be visiting the Woodland Cultural Centre April 9.  In 

addition, the Social Justice Committee will be hosting the Break the Glass Conference for 

women’s rights on April 20.  

 
 

  


